
GSEP Shop News – August 2024
All GSEP Shops will be closed for the Labor Day Holiday from August 31-September 2. Shops  

will reopen with Fall Hours on September 3; these new hours will be posted on the shops page  
on August 30. The fall schedule for Luella the Mobile van will also be posted by August 15. 

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Attending Adult Camping Weekend or Kickoff? Don’t miss the Trading Post, showcasing the  

newest Official Apparel, new badges and Bisque Imports Girl Scout branded ceramics!  

At Kickoff, look for great deals in our Tent Sale!

August 26-30 at GSEP Shops 
only, $10 off $75, $15 off 100, 

$25 off $150 

Excludes Uniforms, Insignia and 
Badges, Build-a-Bear and shipping.

Trading Post  
Reminder!

Campers with Trading Post Deposits 
will receive an email this month with 

the available balance and options:  
Keep Open, use for membership or 

program, or donate to another camper. 
If we don’t hear from you, your balance 
will stay open and can be used at any 

GSEP Shop or Trading Post.

These stores will be  
closed for Inventory:

Shelly Ridge:  
August 15-16

Valley Forge:  
August 23-24

Check out the all 
new collection of 
Official Apparel, 
hitting our shops 

this month!

Buy More and  
Save More! 


